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RESULTS OF PUBLIC MEETING  

Planning and Development Committee 
Regular Meeting – January 23, 2023 
City File Number – OZS-2022-0043 

 
Members Present:  
 

Regional Councillor M. Palleschi - Wards 2 and 6 
Deputy Mayor Singh - Wards 9 and 10 
Regional Councillor R. Santos - Wards 1 and 5 
Regional Councillor P. Vicente - Wards 1 and 5 
Regional Councillor N. Kaur Brar - Wards 2 and 6 
Regional Councillor D. Keenan - Wards 3 and 4 
Regional Councillor M. Medeiros - Wards 3 and 4 
Regional Councillor P. Fortini - Wards 7 and 8 
Regional Councillor G. Toor - Wards 9 and 10 
City Councillor R. Power - Wards 7 and 8 
Mayor Patrick Brown (ex officio) 
 

Staff Present:  
 

Allan Parsons, Director, Development Services, Planning, Building and Economic 
Development  
Elizabeth Corazzola, Director, Building and Chief Building Official, Planning, Building and 
Economic Development  
Ross Campbell, Manager, Zoning and Sign By-law, Planning, Building and Economic 
Development  
Steve Ganesh, Commissioner, Planning Building and Growth Management Services  
Jeffrey Humble, Manager, Policy Planning  
Andrew McNeill, Manager, Official Plan and Growth Management, Planning, Building and 
Economic Development  
David Vanderberg, Manager, Planning Building and Growth Management Services  
Claudia LaRota, Principal Planner/Supervisor, Planning, Building and Economic 
Development  
Michelle Gervais, Policy Planner, Planning, Building and Economic Development 
Emma De Melo, Development Planner, Planning, Building and Economic Development  
Kelly Henderson, Principal Planner, Planning Building and Growth Management Services  
Nitika Jagtiani, Development Planner, Planning Building and Growth Management Services  
Andrew VonHolt, Deputy Fire Chief, Fire and Emergency Services 
Peter Fay, City Clerk Charlotte Gravlev, Deputy City Clerk  
Sonya Pacheco, Legislative Coordinator 

Members of the Public- Nil 



Staff Report: 
 
Nitika Jagtiani, Development Planner, Planning, Building and Growth Management Services, 
presented an overview of the application that included the location of the subject lands, area context, 
design details, current land use designations, preliminary issues, technical considerations, concept 
plan, next steps and contact information. 

Following the presentation, it was indicated that there were no questions or clarification from 
Committee or pre-registered delegations. There were no members of the public present at the 
meeting for this application. In addition, no written correspondence was received on the application.  

 


